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EREZ20-00014 
 
 
Summer Steward 
summer.steward@agl.com.au 
 
 
Dear Summer, 
 
RE: BAYSWATER WATER AND OTHER ASSOCIATED WORKS PROJECT; VARIOUS LOTS AT 
LIDDELL SSD 9697; EREZ20-00014 
 
RESPONSE TO APPLICANT 
 

Thank you for providing the GHD mine subsidence desktop study report (Ref: AGLM-CPG-049-RPT-
011, dated 21 March 2022). 

Subsidence Advisory NSW has reviewed and accepts the report and its recommendations.  

Should you have any questions about this matter, I can be contacted by phone on 02 4908 4300 or via 
email subsidencedevelopment@customerservice.nsw.gov.au. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Melanie Fityus 
Senior Risk Engineer 

21 June 2022 
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